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01603 419203
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Issue 20 Week Ending Friday 23 February 2018

Best News ...

Dear Parents/ Carers,
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Mon. 26 Karl Nova - Visiting Author
Tag Rugby Yrs 5&6 Lunchtime, 12.35pm
Raspberry Pi Club selected Yr 6 pupils 12.45 - 13.25
Dance Club School Hall 3.20 - 4.20pm -
PERFORMANCE POSTPONFD

Tues. 27™  Guitar lessons am Year 3 library
Korfball Yrs 3&4 Lunchtime, 12.35pm
Year 6 Boys Football Away v Colman Jnr

Wed. 28™  Keep it Moving School Hall 8.30a.m
Guitar lessons am Year 3 library
Cross Country Lunchtime, 12.35pm
Keyboard lessons pm Mobile
Woodwind lessons pm ICT Suite
Skillforce- The Princes Trust 4 _30pm finish

Thur, 1% WORLD BOOK DAY
Korfball Yrs 5&6 Lunchtime, 12.35pm
Samba Club School Hall 3.20 -4.20pm
Drums PM Mobile

Fri. 2nd

Sat. 3 ¥Yr 4 Korfball Tournament CNS (Leaving WWL 12.30 , return 5.15pm)

Dates for Your Diary

5" March - Year 3 Cathedral Visit

23" March —Book Falr 3.15 - 4.15pm

16™ MarCh - Free dress day (details to foliow)

23™ March - Easter Raffle

28" March §chool Disco

3.The Week Ahea

HOUSE POINT TOTALS AND THE WEEKLY ATTENDANCE AWARD
WILL BE ANNOUNCED IN ASSEMBLY ON MONDAY 26™ FEBRUARY.



GOLDEN BOOK AWARD
Congratulations to the following pupils for providing us with ‘WOW’ moments and
for being entered into our Golden Book;

@ Annalisa Ortiz, James Clayton, Max Cracknell, Lyla
Frostick, Evie Lansdowne, Zofia Leigh, Summer-Jo Myers, Ruby Reilly, Emily
Sartain, Daniel Schofield, Betsy Smith and Sam Smith.

G- The spring edition of the Norfolk SEND Parnership newsletter is
Norfolk SEND available as a hard copy from our school reception area. Please
wanasion, Paﬁne rShlp also visit:

1

www.norfolksendpartnershipsiass.org.uk

GB ATHLETES WHO INSPIRE KIDS
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(A1 IV SPORTS FOR SCHOOLS®

Sports for SChools is a competition which involves schools and communities
Collecting tokens for a ChancCe to wih a share of a £20,000 sports Kit Cash pot.

Where can | collect tokens? When does the competition start and finish?

From Monday, February 5, a token will be printed in

Tokens will be printed in the following papers: o ! _
every edition of our newspapers up until April 14.

*Eastern Daily Press .
How do | start collecting?

*Norwich Evening News
Tokens will be printed every day in the EDP and

Evening News and each week in the weekly

*Great Yarmouth Mercury L2
publications.

*The Lowestoft Journal
There will be one token a day but watch for bonus

tokens (especially throughout half term) and two
tokens every Saturday (one token a week plus bonus
tokens in the weekly publications).

*Beccles & Bungay Journal

«Dereham Times

Please ask your child to post your collected tokens in the box situated in the
SChools maih entrance.

Thahk you for your support ahd cooperation.
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READING PROJECT

Our Reading Week will take place between 26" February — 2" March. Our focus will be linked to
Norwich’s GoGo Hares project. We have many exciting things planned to promote the love of
reading during our reading week.

- During Guided Reading sessions, the whole school will be reading ‘The Song of The
Go Golden Hare' by Jackie Morris.

Go - Lessons will use this book and GoGo Hares as their focus, giving the children opportunities
a" to create their own writing and artwork based upon the project.
.e_'j - Karl Nova will be holding an inspiring workshop on Poetry and Hip-Hop for the children on

Monday 26™ February 2018.
Our White Woman Lane Friends have very kindly raised money for each child to be given a clay
hare to paint.

As mentioned in our Reading Week letter, we are inviting you in to join your child with this activity. See times

Gelow; Thursday 1% March 2018
9:00-9:45 3C, 3ST
9:45-10:30 3S, 4G A
10:30-11:15 48, 4P
11:35-12:15 6J, 6S
1:30-2:15 5D, 5R
2:15-3:00 5QR, 6Q

If you would like to join us for this exciting art activity, please arrive through reception, sign in, and then make
your way to the hall where you will meet your child.

This year's World Book Day will also be on Thursday 15 March 2018.

dressed as their favourite book character for the day. Children that dress as their favourite book
character will be required to bring in a small donation of 50p. All donations will go to funding different
and enjoyable reading resources for the whole school, to encourage reading for pleasure. If your child has

any suggestions on what type of reading material they would like us to buy, they can speak to one of our
school librarians.

As part of our reading week project, all of the children will be painting their own miniature clay hare on
World Book Day. Please make sure your child brings an apron or an old shirt to protect their
costumel
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White Woman Lane Junior School

REAVD/

Starting: Monday 26" February
Finishing: Friday 23" March

It’s sponsored read time

So get sponsored and get reading — the more money raised,
the more books we’ll have to read!

You can read anything from books and newspapers to comics and even recipes or cereal
packets —
it will all count towards your reading target.

' The Nebula Partnership {
GO
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TALK HOMEWORK

Each week we send a Talk Homework activity home and we would be very grateful for your
support.

We are trying 1o help all our children develop excellent speaking and listening skills, which in
turn will help them with their writing. “If a child can't say a sentence then they can't write it
either!”

Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child about the questions below:

Ready, Steady... READ!

The whole world opened to me when | learned to read... Mary McCleod Bethune
I do believe something very magical can happen when you read a good book... J.K. Rowling

A book is a gift you can open again and again... Garrison Keillor

* Think of as many reasons as you can why reading is so important
e Which is your favourite book? Explain why.

Good luck with the Ready, Steady...READ! four week sponsored reading project
starting on Monday!
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YOCABULARY NINJA!

Vocabulary is extremely important. It allows children to be able to make themselves understood,
to understand others and to understand things that they read or hear.

Please ask your children about these words. Can they explain what they mean or use
them in a sentence?

This Week's Words

Grasshopper Shinobi ,

tangle splurge
swing chunter
sour debris
shadow dossier —
enter scale

Aba
¥ @VocabularyNinja
'Words uniock the doors to a world of understanding...'

Thank you for your support in helping your child.

SCHOLASTIC

This is a fantastic way to contribute to reading resources in
school.

Your child has recently been given the latest Scholastic leaflet. It is packed full
of books which would be great as reads.

If you would like to place an order please make cheques payable to
‘SCHOLASTIC’ only. Place orders in an envelope marked Scholastic Books and
your child's name and class.

Alternatively orders can be placed online and delivered free to school by
visiting:
http.//clubs-school.scholastic.co.uk/white-woman-lane

Orders will close on Monday 12" March when the complete order will be
placed. Books should be with you before Christmas.

Remember 20p in every £1 spent by you comes back to us in free books.

Thank you for all your support.

)

e



Q£ QL
AL o IRA G
3 R School Disco- THIS EVENING! S g
Y FRosweszP 55 ﬁ@w NERYY
é"‘fr;wg;‘i‘% The Friends of White Woman Lane have organised a }‘frgp;}g ’

school disco to enable our children to have fun and to
also raise funds for the school.

The disco begins at 7.00pm and the children will not be let into school before then, so
please ensure children do not arrive at school before this time. The main school
entrance by the office is the door to use. Parents coming by car should note that, for
safety reasons, the school car park cannot be used to drop children off.

The Friends charge £1.00 for entrance and children can bring some pocket money to
buy drinks, snacks and glow sticks throughout the evening.

Drinks Fizzy 20p, Squash 10p

Sweets from 5p

Glow Sticks, Bracelets, Glasses, Bunny Ears, necklaces, pendants
all from 50p

All pupils must be collected at the end of the evening by an adult. Children leave the hall
through the main entrance and we suggest you meet your children in the car park and by
the main school gate. The school gate is closed so cars cannot use the car park at the
end of the disco. We stagger the finish to make it a little easier to reunite parents and
children as follows;

Year 3 will leave at 8.50pm
Year 4 will leave at 8.55pm
Years 5 and 6 will leave at 9.00pm.

These procedures are tried and tested and have worked well in the past so we are all
looking forward to an enjoyable evening for the children.
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Lily Stafford 3C
For making superb contributions in ‘Let's Think in English'. Lily has been using her
inference skills to find out more about the book characters.
Roman Paterson 3C
For his enthusiasm and interest in history lessons. Roman has become a terrific
archaeologist and is able to use artefacts to explain what people were like in
Ancient Egypt.
Reggie Stalker 3ST
For his constant hard work and determination to do his best during lessons, as well
as always going the extra mile to help others. Well done Reggiel
Kian Head 3ST
For his transformation in attitude towards his work since September. All week
Kian has shown an excellent work ethic especially towards his writing. Keep it up
Kian!
Eleanor Harbord 35S
Eleanor has really impressed me this week with the kindness she shows everyone in
our class and her willingness to always help others.
Oscar Sharpe 3ST
Oscar has made amazing progress in his reading. His hard work both at home and
at school has really impressed me.
George Gladden 5QR
For his excellent still life drawing of paint and paint pots.
Caleb Hagan 5QR
For improvements in his attitude and approach to work. He has started
contributing more in lessons and his work is demonstrating a good understanding of
concepts covered.
Dylan Greaves 5QR
For producing a great persuasive letter on why the field should not be sold.
Charlotte Beaumont 5R
For being Charlotte.
Logan Goodall 5R
For maintaining some great levels of presentation in his books - keep it up sir, they
look so great!
Maadhesh Shanthakumar 6J
For his inquisitive attitude to science lessons.
Lauren Minns 6J
For scoring a whopping 133points on our morning boggle challenge.
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= AVIATION ACADEMY
Invite you to our

AVIATION ACTIVITY DAY!

Saturday 24" February 11am-3pm

Join us and discover, what makes an aeroplane fly.
Whose paper plane flies the furthest.
Design and build your plane of the future.
Make a straw rocket see it fly and much more

Two model jet aircraft coming from The Spirit Of Coltishall.
We have Norfolk Gliding Club bringing in their glider.
Norwich Aviation Museum will be bringing in a display.
Have your caricature drawn by AT Kidd Creations.

Come and see the model aircraft flying around our Atrium.

Book a tour and board ‘Elsie’ our Boeing 737*
Aimed at children 8yrs —~ 12yrs but open to all!

Tickets and full details available on Eventbrite:
www.aviationactivityday.eventbrite.co.uk
*Children: £3 for activities / £4 with tour (over 5’s only)
Adults: FREE with paying child for activities / £2 with tour

Refreshments available in our Sky Lounge
For more information e-mail jo.darby@aviationskillspartnership.com
§ International Aviation Academy — Norwich, 5 Anson Road, NR6 6ED
Telephone Number: 01603 977300




